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Today, the whole world is battling Covid-19 and I would like to express my solidarity with everyone 
affected by this pandemic. My thoughts are particularly with our colleagues, customers, suppliers 
and all those who we are looking forward to working with again when the situation allows us to do 
so. 

I would like to express our gratitude to all healthcare personnel. Out of respect for their 
commitment and dedication, we must behave responsibly, both individually and collectively, in 
order to combat this virus. To this end, the AKWEL Group has and will take the most appropriate 
measures to deal with this unique situation, in order to ensure that everyone is best protected. 

I would like to assure AKWEL personnel of my full support. I am aware of your concerns, your 
difficulties at times and, sadly, the tragedies that some of you are experiencing, but I also know 
that you have displayed courage and commitment, now and in the past, in terms of managing 
crises and safeguarding our future. I know that we will face this challenge together. 

Take care of yourselves and your 
loved ones, I hope to see you all soon. 
 

Mathieu Coutier 

President of the Executive Board 
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